
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call to Order 

Elicia Cruz called to order the regular meeting of Soddy Daisy High School Band Boosters 

Executive Board at 7:00 p.m., March 6, 2023 in the SDHD Band room.  In attendance were 

Joshua Light, Elicia Cruz, Jody Whitmire, Marie Williams, Karen McCuiston, Tracie Bullock, 

Mandy Suttles, Bob Rousse, Angel Rousse, Cherie Meade, Deanne Mulder, Lindsey Parker, and 

Jeff McKnight. 

Reading and approval of previous meeting’s minutes 

Jody Whitmire approved minutes.  Marie Williams seconded.  Minutes were approved as read. 

Reports 

a. President Elicia informed boosters that we are revising the bylaws and will be getting 

those out to the booster members by next  

b. Treasurer 

Greg is out sick. He will get the treasure’s report to the boosters soon.  Light announced 

that the entire drumline has now all come in.  Hopefully will march with new drums at 

the Armed Forces parade. 

c. Fundraising 

Mattress Fundraiser is this Saturday.  There are still a couple of slots available for 

volunteers on sign-up genius.   

Mulch sale was supposed to start today.  There were some issues with starting dates 

and we are waiting on approval from the county. 

d. Concessions  

JROTC has been helping with clean out of buildings and brush around the concession 

stand.  Looking great and shout out to them for their hard work. 

e. Equipment  

Spring Cleaning Time – ROTC is doing great with that.  We are getting geared up for 

mowing but so far the school contractor is taking care of it.  New wagon now here.  

Looking to get some of the older equipment refurbished to better meet our needs.   
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f. Color Guard  

Color Guard received 2nd place at the most recent competition.     

Next competition is in April. 

Unfinished Business 

New Business 

a. Elicia discussed upcoming positions for the 2023-2024 school year.  Nominations come 

from the floor for president.   

President:  Bob Rousse nominated Angel Rousse for the position.  No other nominations 

from the floor.  Move to acclimate.  Angel Rousse is 2023-2024 Band Booster President. 

Vice President 1/Fundraiser:  No nominations from the floor.   

Vice President 2/Equipment:  Elicia nominated Jody Whitmire.  Move to acclimate.  Jody 

Whitmire is the 2023-2024 Band Booster Vice President 1/Equipment. 

Vice President 3/Concessions:  Mandy Suttles agreed to continue the position of 

Concessions.  Move to acclimate.  Mandy Suttles is the 2023-2024 Vice President 

3/Concessions.   

Secretary:  Angel Rousse nominated Karen McCuiston for the position.  No other 

nominations from the floor.  Move to acclimate.  Karen McCuiston is the 2023-2024 

secretary. 

Treasurer:  Greg Schug agreed to continue his position as Treasurer.  Move to acclimate.  

Greg Schug is the 2023-2024 Band Booster Treasurer.  

Financial Secretary:   No nominations from the floor. 

Parliamentarian:  Martin McCanless agreed to continue his position as Parliamentarian.  

Move to acclimate.  Martin McCanless is the 2023-2024 Band Booster Parliamentarian.  

Visual Representative:  Lindsey Parker nominated Marie Willaims for the position.  No 

other nominations from the floor. Move to acclimate.  Marie Williams is the 2023-2024 

Band Booster Visual Representative. 

 

 

 

b. Greg Schug noted that we are looking at around a $4,000 profit from the strawberry 

sales.   

Questions from Boosters – None 

Not participating in the  ___________________ at Bradley county this year. 

April 1 is Winter Guard Championships.  

There will be a local show for Winter Guard and Concert Band.  Hopefully able to do it the 

week before Spring Break.  



Wind Ensemble will perform with UTC’s band on April 18th at Roland Hayes Auditorium at 

7:30.   

All-state – two students will attend on April 19th. 

Color Guard auditions will be after spring break.   

Spring Concert date is not set yet.   

Graduation is May 18th.  We will be looking at the band picnic being on May 19th or May 

20th.  It is open to all members and families.  

14 baskets so far for Silent Auction.  The list will go out mid-March telling each section what 

basket they are assigned.  Several donations already of gift cards and boosters are 

encouraged to reach out to businesses to donate services and goods.  

Strawberry Fundraiser went well.  Thanks to all who participated. 

A motion was made by Mandy Settles to end the meeting.   Jody Whitmire seconded the 

motion and the booster meeting was adjourned.    

 


